
From: John Terell
To: Mark Gross
Date: Apr 8, 2013 4:51 PM
Subject: FW: Official Comments for the DEIR for the WLC
Attachment(s): 0

Hi Mark:

Comment email sent directly to me.

Thanks,

John

-----Original Message-----
From: cathyyurkovich@roadrunner.com [mailto:cathyyurkovich@roadrunner.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 4:30 PM
To: John Terell
Subject: Official Comments for the DEIR for the WLC

I oppose the World Losgistics Project due to the negative health impact of diesel 
particulates which will destroy our quality of air and oppose the number of trucks on our 
freeways that this project will produce.

I am requesting confirmation that my email was received. Thank you.

Catherine R. Yurkovich
--
Catherine R. Yurkovich
cathyyurkovich@roadrunner.com
(951) 924-5622
PLEASE NOTE:  change in email address
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